Aurora Marijuana Informational Bulletin

As a contact with a marijuana license, we have automatically signed you up for
these bulletins. There is an unsubscribe option at the bottom of this email if you
do not want to receive these. If you know of others that would benefit from
subscribing, please forward them this link:
https://Ip.constantcontactpages.com/su/fEhdOyy/marijuana
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Reminder on Laws - Upcoming 420 Events

Here are several reminders regarding laws pertaining to marijuana in Aurora:

e No Delivery of Marijuana to persons under the age of 21. Delivery is only
permitted to a private residence and cannot exceed more than one ounce
of recreational marijuana in a single day.

e No Public Consumption: Violation of State and Local Laws

e No consumption on a marijuana or liquor licensed premises is permitted
in Aurora. Aurora does not permit marijuana hospitality lounges or private
membership clubs.

» Product purchase is limited to one ounce of retail marijuana. Note that
violations have been given for knowingly permitting looping where a
purchaser leaves briefly and reenters. This is not permitted.

o Advertising is not permitted to be false, deceptive, or misleading and
cannot appear in media where more than 28.4% of the target audience is
under 21. Targeting minors is prohibited.

» No free samples are permitted and marijuana can only be sold on a
licensed premise unless through permitted delivery to a private
residence.

Change in Beneficial Ownership Applications

Any ownership changes (CCBO & Changes Exempt from CCBO) are to be
reported locally when changes are made, even if the MED only requires
notification at time of renewal. We are seeing an influx of unreported changes
locally. Amendment forms and requirements for Aurora Marijuana licenses are
found on the website Marijuana and Hemp Licensing - City of Aurora
(auroragov.org)

Re-inspection Fees
Re-inspection fees for any failed marijuana inspection is $200 for the first re-

inspection and $400 for any subsequent re-inspections. Fees will be invoiced
on the license record and due within 7 days to maintain a current license


https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/fEhdOyy/marijuana?source_id=fad5d9fd-30e8-438a-bac0-8534a4a95c25&source_type=em&c=
https://www.auroragov.org/cms/one.aspx?pageId=16401525

status. See the November newsletter on our website regarding common
inspection failures to make sure you avoid these fees and operate in
compliance.

Updated Rules and Regulations

The City's updated rules and regulations went into effect on March 1, 2024 and
are available at the quick link below.

Quick Links

o Published Forms, Regulations, Publications. Auroragov.org/Marijuana
e Colorado MED Rules

Other Aurora Newsletters

The city also has several other newsletters that you may be interested in that
you can sign up for at the following links:
https://www.auroragov.org/city_hall/media___news_updates/newsletters

and one specifically for businesses at
https://www.AuroraGov.org/BusinessEmails.
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